
A Letter for Primary 2 
 

Dear Primary 2,  

I hope you are all enjoying the beautiful sunshine, playing lots 
outside and having so much fun! The main thing is that you are all 
happy! 

I hope that you are all keeping well and safe at home. I know you 
are missing each other loads and I just want you to know that even 
though you can’t see each other right now you will all be back 
together again in the near future getting the green and yellow 
uniform back on- ready for that 9 o’clock start in St Brigid’s! For 
those of you who just love that extra snooze in the morning; well I’m 
hoping you’re all getting a sneaky little ‘lie in’ with your family and 
making the absolute most of it! 

I look forward to hearing all about your antics at home. Perhaps 
some of you have been learning how to bake, garden or maybe 
you’ve mastered a new dance move, started a new hobby or scored 
plenty of goals since I last saw you all. I’ve heard of lovely 
achievements from a few households! I also know you’ve some 
schoolwork thrown in too for good measure! You should be very 
proud of yourselves! 

I’ve loved hearing updates from you and your parents. I’ve been 
amazed at the updates I’ve seen. Thank you for them!  

I look forward to seeing you all soon and remember that even 
though we haven’t been sharing our classroom ‘Monday-Friday’ for a 
while now it doesn’t mean I haven’t been thinking about each one of 
you. I am missing you all! 

A big high five to all my little superstars        

Keep smiling, laughing and playing the days away! 

Love from,  

Mrs McShannock 


